
Village	Green	Committee	

May	5,	2020	

Final	Minutes 

Present:	Connie	Kieley,	Peggy	Cournoyer,	Robin	Downes,	
Gail	Cromwell		

Absent:	Felicia	Sartell,	Matt	Cabana,	Honey	Hastings,	Carol	
Mamczak	 

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	4:30.	All	were	properly	
attired	with	masks	and	social	distancing	was	strictly	
observed.	 

1. The	Crabapple	locations	were	agreed	to	with	minor	
relocations.	It	was	noted	that	the	trees	are	presently	at	
the	highway	garage	area	and	will	be	planted	when	
Kent	Perry	finds	a	good	time.	We	will	all	be	notified.	 	

2. Subcommittee	of	Felicia	and	Carol	will	schedule	
watering	of	planter	boxes.	 	

3. The	Minutes	of	April	22,	2020	were	not	discussed	due	
to	lack	of	a	quorum.	(Peggy	had	to	leave	early.)	 	

The	meeting	adjourned	at	4:45.		

Respectfully,	Gail	Cromwell	 
	


